
 
Dear Senators, 
 
If the government is REALLY serous about tackling climate change, they would take a leaf out of 
Germany (and Canberra)'s books and introduce a gross feed-in tarrif.  I stress GROSS, not net. 
 
Further, the cost of electricty should be hugely increased for industry and higher end domestic 
users to reflect the full environmental cost, and the extra revenue should not go to the power 
producers, but to subsidising renewable energy development. 
 
yours sincerely 
Daniel Kaan 
 


